
Our GCSD food service staff is already hard at work preparing meals for our students! 

During the cancellation of classes, the Germantown Central School District (GCSD) is offering meals 
to all students in need. 

All children in GCSD households under the age of 18, where at least one child attends GCSD, qualify 
for the GCSD GRAB & GO meal program. 

GCSD GRAB & GO meals will be available for pick-up at the bus loop located at the Route 9G 
entrance from 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. on Tuesdays and Fridays.  

• The program begins on Friday, March 20th. 

• GCSD GRAB & GO meals will be consumed off-site. - 

• A drive-thru pick-up station will be set up outside of the high school gymnasium.  

• Please remain in your car and meals will be brought to you.  

• GRAB & GO meals may be picked up by: 

o A parent or guardian of GCSD student(s) (as defined by the child’s registration 
documentation). 

o A caregiver who has the child(ren) with them. 

Friday’s pick-up will include: Breakfast and Lunch for Monday, Breakfast and Lunch for Tuesday 

Tuesday’s pick-up will include: Breakfast and Lunch for Wednesday, Breakfast and Lunch for 
Thursday, Breakfast and Lunch for Friday 

To participate in the GCSD GRAB & GO program, contact the district at 518-537-6281 ext. 2301 so 
we may prepare meals for you. Please communicate any dietary restrictions for your child(ren). 

You may opt-in to this program at any time. Please provide advanced notice so our staff has time to 
prepare enough meals. 


